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The grass has come in nicely and the 
students are loving playing soccer on the 
field.  We have been having gym class outside 
because the weather has been great, so the 
new field is getting a lot of use.  We would 
like to send out a thank you to Andy MacKay 
for cutting down some trees for the outdoor 

classroom area.   It is all coming together!       
Unfortunately, the weather is getting colder.  
Please make sure your child dresses 
accordingly (hats, mitts, warm coat, etc).   
 

PSSC/Home & School 
It was great to have our first PSSC/Home & School 

meeting in October.  We have another meeting 

coming up on November 17th @ 4:30 at MES.  

There is still room for new members if you are 

interested.  Please call the school if you would like 

to join.   

 

School Clothing 
We are excited to offer school clothing again this 

year.  We had some of the same options and a few 

new ones.  The deadline for orders was November 

12th..  We expect to have our clothing at the school 

and distributed before Christmas break. 

   

Lakeland Resource Center 
We are pleased to announce that we collected 

143.8lbs of food during our Food Drive.  This 

equates to approximately $374.   

It is great to give back to the resource 

center because they are great 

supporters of our milk program. 

 

 

 
 

                Heart Healthy School 

We are all registered for another 

year of the Heart Healthy Schools 

program.  We will be doing 

challenges that will target eating 

healthy, exercising and reducing 

screen time and sugar beverages.   

Stay tuned for the challenges. 

 

Santa Claus 

Parade 

MES is getting in 

the Christmas spirit and entering a float in the 

McAdam Santa Claus Parade this year.  The 

Parade starts at 6:00 pm on Saturday, November 

20th.  Bundle up and start the holiday season by 

coming out to this fun family event. Hopefully we 

will see you there!   

MES is also decorating a tree that will be on 

display at the McAdam Train Station.  It will 

covered with ornaments made by our very own 

students!   

 

Why Do We Wear A Poppy for 

Remembrance Day? 
The poppy is a symbol of Remembrance 

Day because it was one of the only 

plants to grow on the otherwise barren 

battlefields.  Replica poppies are sold by 

the Royal Canadian Legion to provide 

assistance to Veterans.  More than  

2 300 000 Canadians have served 

throughout the eleventh day of the 

eleventh month and we pay tribute to 

those who served. 
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NO SCHOOL  
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orders due 

13 
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Muffin Day 

 

 
 

PSSC Meeting 

at 4:30 

18    19 

 

NO SCHOOL 

For Students 

PL DAY 

FOR 

TEACHERS 
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McAdam Santa 

Claus Parade at 

6:00 

21 

 

22 

 

23 
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Smoothie Day 

25 
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28 

 

 

29 

 

 

 

Report Cards 

Issued 

30    

 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 

• December 3 – No School for Students - Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

• Christmas Break December 24 – January 7 (First Day Jan 10) 
 

 

Diversity & Respect Week 

Nov15-Nov 19 


